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Maybelle Sparks

From: Maybelle Sparks
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 1:14 PM
To: Jerry Warren
Cc: LIz Tetlow; Bennett Armstrong
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Permit No. TN0021539 Town of Alexandria STP

Thank you for the update! Please submit the application once you have received all the analytical results from the lab. 
I’ll make a note in our database. 
 
 

 
Maybelle Sparks, P.E. | Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Water Resources | Water Based Systems 
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 
Office: 615-532-0651 
Fax: 615-532-0686 
Maybelle.Sparks@tn.gov   
tn.gov/environment  

We are happy to help! Please let us know how we are doing by filling out this short customer satisfaction survey. 
 

 

From: Jerry Warren <jbwarren@warrenandassociates.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 7:55 AM 
To: Maybelle Sparks <Maybelle.Sparks@tn.gov> 
Cc: LIz Tetlow <cityrecorder@dtccom.net>; Bennett Armstrong <cleanone101@yahoo.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Permit No. TN0021539 Town of Alexandria STP 
 
Re:   Town of Alexandria STP - TN0021539 
 
Ms. Sparks, 
 
On behalf of the Town of Alexandria, this email is to update you on the status of the NPDES Permit Renewal 
application for Permit No. TN0021539 for the Town of Alexandria STP.   
 
We are working with the Town of Alexandria and their contract operator to complete and submit the permit renewal 
application, and are experiencing difficulties in obtaining some of the analytical results required due to delays at the 
testing laboratory.   The lab is experiencing inordinate delays due to sickness and demand, and is running quite a bit 
behind on schedule.   As such, we are dependent upon the receipt of lab results to finalize the completed permit 
application. 
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We have the remainder of the application completed, so please let me know if it would be acceptable to submit an 
application with some data omitted, with a subsequent update after the final analytical results are received from the 
lab.    
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter.   Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional 
information. 
 
Jerry Warren 
 
 
 
--  
Jerry B. Warren, P.E., CHMM 
 
Warren and Associates Engineering, PLLC 
109 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Lebanon, TN 37087 
jbwarren@warrenandassociates.net 
615.444.2996 phone 
615.444.2961 fax 
615.516.7272 mobile 


